
 

Project: Sherwood High School 

Location: Sherwood, OR 

Crew Count Averages: 90 crew onsite first 6 months, 250 crew onsite mid project, 60 last month 

 

The 352,000-square-foot building will be constructed on a 73-acre 
campus and will accommodate as many as 2,400 students by the 2020-

2021 school year. 

Skanska has begun construction of a new $186 million high school for the Sherwood School 
District in Portland, Ore., that is expected to be completed for the 2020-2021 school year. 
The 352,000-square-foot building will be constructed on a 73-acre campus and 
accommodate up to 2,400 students. 

The new school, which was funded by a bond measure approved by district voters in 
November 2016, is replacing the current overcrowded Sherwood High School. That building 
will be transformed into a middle school and two current middle schools will become 
elementary schools. In addition to new science and technology classrooms and multiple 
gymnasiums, the high school will feature a 600-seat performing arts center, more than 
doubling the current seating capacity. The campus will also have seven sports fields and a 
football complex.  

 

 


